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CHERRY ON TOP

Published May 28, 2013

SortRefer are delighted to be sponsoring the meeting of Cherry members on 13th June at Birdlip in Gloucestershire where we’re taking a timeslot to demonstrate the SortRefer site. Cherry is an online community for Mortgage Brokers and Financial Advisers and anyone who isn’t registered with them can join for free at www.cherryplc.co.uk.

The meeting will mainly be of interest to those advising on mortgages and can be attended by any members of the cherry community so it’s a great opportunity to meet fellow brokers from around the country and to share ideas. Amongst the topics scheduled for discussion are: Network v Directly Authorised, Combatting the CMCs, Equity Release, placing Bridging and Unusual Cases, Websites and Social Media.

If you’d like to come along, we’re assured by the organisers that any new members will be made very welcome.

Register free with SortRefer at https://sortrefer.co.uk/register/
